Burlington Town Council Executive Session October 6, 2016

The Burlington Town Council held an Executive Session on Thursday, October 6, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. in Town Hall with Council's Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael, Town Marshal Jill Hammond and Deputy Marshal Kevin Hammond present.

Deputy Marsnai Kevin Hammond present.	
This meeting was held in accordance to IC 5-14-security systems.	1.5-6.1 (b) for the purpose of implementation of
President Moore opens the Executive Session at 6	5:55 p.m.
Implementation of security systems is discussed.	
No other town business is discussed.	
Council member Michael makes a motion to adjourned.	ourn at 7:55 p.m. Huffer 2nds. All Ayes. Meeting
Stan Moore, President A	TTEST: Teddy Huffer, Vice-President